
Receiving the World Bank Representative in Baghdad, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim
Stresses Iraq&#039;s Need for a Long-Term Strategy to Achieve Sustainable

Development and Implement Projects

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim stressed Iraq's need for  a long-term strategy that achieves sustainable

development and implements projects, expressing his regret for the lack of political will to

follow up on the projects that fulfill the interest of citizens. His eminence highlighted the

importance of the harmony of ideas to promote the level of services provided to citizens. This

came when his eminence was meeting with the World Bank representative in Baghdad Mrs. Helen, on

Sunday, March 30, 2014 in his office in Baghdad. From her part, Mrs. Helen praised the visions

of Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim regarding the treatment of the Iraqi crisis and indicated that his

eminence's diagnosis of Iraq's need for an administrative revolution is an accurate one that

 the World Bank and all competent authorities concerned with the Iraqi affairs agree on.


